
Jeff, two things: 
  
1) I thought you might appreciate the information below. It is a useful and 

timely reminder of why you guys do the Honor Flight. 
 

2) As you know my dad recently came back from his Honor Flight experience. I 
wanted to say thank you to all of you that help to make this possible. While 
my dad can/has gone to D.C. many times and seen the WWII memorial. He 
hasn’t had that experience with others of his generation. I know the whole 
experience was something that he will treasure and I just wanted make sure 
you, Jim, Mike, all involved were aware of the impact it had on him and our 
family. The sharing of thoughts with dad by myself, my siblings as well as 
grandkids, others was a very moving part of the experience as well. In 
addition, we got to learn a bit more about dad’s WWII experiences, something 
we may have never learned without this trip. So thanks to all and of course, 
HAPPY MEMEORIAL DAY! 

  
 Gregory P. Freeman 


